
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.cacd.uscourts.gov. 

G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: December 1, 2021 
 

Wearing of Face Coverings or Masks 
 

  
Pursuant to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s most recent update to its 
mask guidance, all individuals, regardless of vaccination status seeking entry to, or 
occupying, the United States Courthouses or Probation and Pretrial Services Offices in 
the Central District of California must wear face coverings or masks.  
 

 
Kiry K. Gray 

District Court Executive/Clerk of Court  
July 28, 2021 


